Ml}soyiA
City of Missoula, Montana
Item to be Referred to City Council Committee

Committee: Public Works
Item: Purchase one (1) One Ton Truck for Street Dept.
Date: October 3, 2019
Sponsor(s): Scot Colwell
Prepared by: Scot Colwell
Ward(s) Affected:
O Ward1 O Ward4
O Ward?2 O Ward5
O Ward 3 O Ward6
All Wards O N/A

Action Required:

Please approve the purchase of one (1) 2020 Ford F350 4-wheel drive Regular cab pickup from National
Auto Fleet Group, this purchase is through Sourcewell formerly known as NJPA for the purchase price of
($34,177.00). There is $37,500.00 budgeted for this purchase.

Recommended Motion(s):

I move the City Council: Please approve the purchase of one (1) 2020 Ford F350 4-wheel drive Regular
cab pickup from National Auto Fleet Group, this purchase is through Sourcewell formerly known as NJPA
for the purchase price of ($34,177.00). There is $37,500.00 budgeted for this purchase.

Timeline:

Referral to committee: October 7, 2019
Committee discussion: October 9, 2019
Council action (or sets hearing): N/A

Public Hearing: N/A

Deadline: N/A

Background and Alternatives Explored:

This pickup will be used by the Street Division to clear snow in residential areas, it will be fit with a snow
plow and a sander for operation in the winter. It will also be used in the summer to transport Street Division
employees, barricades, tools and equipment to job sites.

Financial Implications:

This purchase has been approved in the CIP and is a new request to the fleet. There is $37,500.00
budgeted to purchase this Street Division pick-up. Some of the funds left over will be used to install a strobe
light, work lights, a headache rack and decals. There is no trades included in this purchase.

Links to external websites:



